
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

It was wonderful to have a busy boarding house again 
after the Easter holidays. On Monday evening, we 
welcomed our returning pupils as well as our new 
boarder Paul. Everyone has settled in nicely, and the 
term began quickly. 
 
During the first week back at house, we relaxed and 
played in the three communal areas. We enjoyed 
being outside and taking advantage of the lighter 
nights. The week concluded with the renowned Oreo 
milkshakes, but this time we added lotus biscuits to 
the mix; which was your favourite? 
 
With the return of fixtures this week, our boarders 
enjoyed an outdoor picnic on Wednesday, which was 
described as a picnic basket full of surprises! The 
boarders then played tennis outside for about an hour 
and a half! We enjoyed a nice evening together before 
showering and going to bed. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, and we'll see you on 
Monday. 
 
With thanks 

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
 
 
 

Summer Term ’24, Week 1 & 2 
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